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Monday, 8th July 2024 
 

Dear KS1 Parents/Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an important upcoming lesson in our 
Jigsaw PSHE curriculum that will be taking place in the next couple of weeks. 

As part of our commitment to providing a comprehensive education that supports the whole child, we 
will be discussing the physical differences between girls and boys and using the correct names of body 
parts. We will also teach children that some parts of our bodies are private. This lesson is designed to 
help children understand their bodies, promote body confidence, and provide them with the correct 
vocabulary to communicate about their bodies effectively. 

The vocabulary the children will be taught is:  

Boy/male                                                                                                                                                                                                
Girl/female                                                                                                                                                                                         
Penis                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Vagina                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Testicles                                                                                                                                                                                              
Private                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Public 

We believe that educating children about their bodies is a crucial part of their development and helps 
lay the foundation for future learning about health and well-being. If you have any questions or 
concerns about this lesson, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

Jane Townsend 
Headteacher 
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